
Tender closing time extended due to
special work arrangement

     The Central Tender Board announced today (February 12) that the closing
time for tenders, which should originally have been received through the
Government Secretariat Tender Box by noon on January 31 and February 7, will
be extended â€ªuntil noon on February 14 (Friday)â€¬. The Government
Secretariat Tender Box is located at the ground floor of the East Wing,
Central Government Offices, â€ª2 Tim Mei Avenueâ€¬, Tamar, Hong Kong.

     For enquiries, please call â€ª2810 2497â€¬ â€ªbetween 9am and 6pmâ€¬
â€ªfrom Monday to Fridayâ€¬.   
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